Dear Sirs,

We highly appreciate your continuous support to our joint business.

Unfortunately, despite the efforts made by the parties in approving the terms of renewed shipment, we still failed to arrive at an agreed decision.

As of today, there are a lot of outstanding orders at our company, which make impossible to continue the production and general line will be terminated as early as April.

As you understand, termination of the production will render impossible to perform our obligations to your company.

In view of the aforesaid and in order to exclude a potential production halt, today we have placed the order No.1 with critical part items specified. We ask for your personal interference in the situation to assist in the soonest packaging of the parts listed in the order above and to arrange their air delivery to our company on April 15 at the latest.

Regarding rest of the parts ordered under the earlier orders (save the parts being now packed for air delivery), you are kindly requested to suspend their packaging for dispatching to our address. As to reimbursement of the parties’ expenses which may arise owing to such decision, we propose to discuss it separately at the settlement meeting.

Hope for your understanding and prompt reply on the issue.

Sincerely,

